
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
UNA Westminster marks UN International Day of Peace 
22 September 2016 UNA Westminster joined other members of the London Boroughs Faith Network 
at St. Martin in the Field’s church to preview a short film stressing that London’s faith buildings  

(churches, synagogues, temples, mosques and other faith 
buildings) would be open to all visitors over the following 
weekend. The film which comprises a sequence of about 
forty doors of faith building opening to all will now be 
launched during Inter Faith Week (13-20 November). UNA 
Westminster hopes that the film will be screened during 
the We The Peoples Film Festival (7-21 November).   
UNA Westminster’s close involvement with the London 
Boroughs Faith Network dates back to 2012 when it 
coordinated events to mark the Olympic Truce linking 
these with the work of the United Nations. See News 
Items of 26 June, 7 August and 16 August (all in 2012).  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


